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    Thursday 16th May 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Congratulations to Mrs McNaught who has worked very hard in gaining the school the Primary Science Quality Mark. This is a fantastic achievement and well-deserved through her role as Science co-ordinator.

Well done to Spencer in Year 2 for achieving Runner-Up in his age group in the Poetry & Prose Competition held by the Friends of Grove Library.

Still to come:

20th May – KS1 SATs week

23rd May – School Bungalow being used for European Elections.
24th May – Foundation cake and plant sale after school on KS1 & KS2 playground.
4th June – Bassistry day at Stockham School for all years

6th/7th June – Year 5 overnight trip to Youlbury

14th-17th June– Year 6 trip to PGL Osmington Bay

20th June – Year 1 trip to Cotswold Water Park

21st and 24th June –School closed INSET day

3rd July – Year 2 trip to Marwell Zoo

4th July - Swap over afternoon – children meet new teachers and staff for next year

8th July – Whole school tennis festival

10th July – Sports day (am = Foundation and KS1, pm= KS2)

12th July – FOS summer disco and BBQ

15th July – End of year school reports home to parents and carers

24th July – School year ends at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Year 5. Thank you for your help.  

Thank you for the enormous haul of clothes you have donated this week. Next, we are asking you to please have a rummage down the back of the sofa. All through next week, classes will be collecting loose change for our Change Challenge (any denomination of British legal tender coins are fine). Then, on Friday 24th, FOS will measure the treasure from each class and award a prize to the class who collects the greatest volume of coins. All the money raised will directly benefit the children at Stockham. Thank you for your support.
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been learning sign language.  The children enjoyed singing 

             some familiar songs using sign language.  In maths we have been doing our ‘big 

             maths beat that!’  The children have loved beating their old scores.
Year 1  This week in Year 1 we have been learning about suffixes ‘ing’ and ‘ed’!  In maths 

             we have started to use arrays to multiply.
Year 2  We have been interviewing characters from the Wizard of Oz this week.  This will

             help us to write our own newspaper report next week.  We have focused on 

             paragraphs, recounting and using inverted commas for speech.
Year 3  In English we have planned and written stories explaining how Tutankhamun met 
             his death. In maths we have been measuring the perimeter of 2D shapes. In 
             science we have been identifying the different functions of skeletons.
Year 4  Year 4 have been beginning to think about innovating our own version of an escape
             story in English this week. We have begun to think about who our characters could
             be, what the disaster is that they need to escape from and how they will escape.
             We are using story mapping and stepping to help us to do this successfully.
             In maths we have been investigating money and learning how to order, round and 
             solve problems using money. 

Year 5  In Year 5 we have been adding and subtracting fractions.  We have also been

             looking at the planet Pandora in English.
Year 6  This week was SATs, SATs and more SATs.  In between we have been relaxing, 

             playing some sports games and finishing our art.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their fantastic effort during their sign language lesson.
Year 1  George for having a fantastic attitude to learning this week, well done!  Kalinda for

             using her independence and asking to do the dive all week in maths.
Year 2  Jayden and Wiktor for displaying more and more independence and 

             perseverance in maths this week.  You have worked so hard and your 

             determination has really paid off.  Well done boys!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for their fantastic behaviour and enthusiasm on our trip to Path Hill!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for showing great team-work, cooperation, bravery and 
             perseverance whilst on our residential to Path Hill.  Everyone used their learning
             powers to great effect.  Everyone was really well behaved too and the instructors 
             commented on this, so we were very proud as staff too!
Year 5  Albie for using great confidence when using adverbial phrases in English. 

             Isabelle for showing great confidence with fractions in maths.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for their incredible effort and attitude in their SATs tests.  All the staff

             are so proud of you for being the best you can be and you deserve a rest and a 

             HUGE treat.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

A huge congratulations to the 6 children who took part in their martial arts grading at Stockham on Thursday 9th April. You have all moved from a white belt to red belt and the instructors are very proud of you for all your hard work and dedication - as are the staff.

If any children are interested in attending the morning club, please see Mrs Cargill for details.
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